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Uganda successfully concluded the Presidential and General Parliamentary
election, on Thursday 14 January 2021. The elections were held and
concluded within the roadmap given by the Electoral Commission and
conducted under the challenging COVID19 pandemic. Nonetheless, Ugandans
came out in big numbers to vote, representing 57.22% of the registered

18,103,603 million voters. The election season 1n Uganda is still ongoing and
shall end on 3rd February 2021.

In the face of the COVID19 pandemic, the Government ensured favorable space

for a free, fair, peaceful and inclusive process that allowed candidates
competing for various positions to canvass support from the electorate.

We welcome the resilience and determination of Ugandans all around the
country, despite the challenges, to have come out in large numbers to freely
and peacefully express their democratic choice. We congratulate them.

We welcome the support from local and international partners for the process

and are grateful to the local and International Observer Teams that
participated in our democratic process.

Messages of congratulations have been received. The Observers have referred

to the elections as peaceful, free and fair, and the results reflecting the will of
the majority of our people.

1. PROCESSES LEADING TO THE ELECTIONS

all stakeholders to prepare and participate in the electoral process. It was
released early eénough to ensure there was information to guide decisions and

actions, as well as a fair transparent process. It further aimed at ensuring
stakeholders made adequate and lawful preparations.
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